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FROM: Thomas J. Bates, Research Associate, Division of Regulatory Analysis 9fL 
DATE: 

TO: 

RE: Request for Confidential Treatment: Document No. 09729-10, Docket No. 100432- 
TP 

A review of document number 09729-10 in the above-referenced docket indicates the document 
does contain confidential business information related to the competitive interests of both 
BellSouth Telecommunications, Inc. d/b/a AT&T Florida and American Dial Tone. Therefore, 
staff recommends the request for confidentiality be granted pursuant to Rule 25-22.006 (4) and 
(9, Florida Administrative Code. 
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